
Weekly Communication 

 

Please reply to info@si.jetrust.org 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find attached to this e-mail the following letters; 

 Harvest Celebration  

 Collection Arrangements Letter 

 Walktober Letter 

 Families Pack Walktober – If you need a copy of the competition, please 

come to the school office for one. 

 Children not brought to appointment leaflet 

 Christmas Card Letter FOSIS 

 Light Up – Inset Day Letter 

 

 
Please find the above attachments also on our website 

www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk  under PARENTS, LETTERS, LETTERS 

AUTUMN 1 

 

WEEKLY WEBSITE FOCUS  
Parent View gives you the chance to tell Ofsted what you think about Shirley 
Infant school. 
By sharing your views, you’ll be helping your child’s school to improve. 

PARENTS, OFSTED PARENT VIEW 
 

 
LEGO CARDS 

Please could children not bring Lego Cards into school as it has caused a few 

problems and therefore the decision has been made for them not to come into 

school.  

 
 
YEAR 1 CURRICULUM WORKSHOP 
The curriculum workshop for Year 1 parents will take place in Autumn 2. The exact 
date will be confirmed once finalised. 
 

mailto:info@si.jetrust.org
http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/


 

FOSIS 
 
 
YEAR 1 SUPERHERO CRAFT SESSION 
Come along and have fun crafting with your child! Younger siblings are welcome to 
come along too.   
Friday 12th October 9.15am - 10.30am in the Infant School Hall. Sign up sheet will 
be in the office from Monday 1st October. Suggested donation £1 to cover materials. 
 
MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 
Thank you so much to everyone who came to this lovely event this morning, or 
donated cakes.  We made a lovely amount for Macmillan Cancer Research. 
 
FOSIS AGM - MONDAY 8TH OCTOBER 7PM 
Keep this in your diary!  Would be lovely to see loads of you there to find out how 
we are helping the school and organising some fab events for us all to enjoy. 
 
PARENT REPS 
These shall be finalised this week, so do have a think if this could be you.  Get in 
touch with Sue Kinch, Jo James, Jen Bleeck or Cindy Knight if you’re unsure or want 
to discuss what it involves.  A lovely straightforward way of getting more involved in 
school. 
 
PARENT FORUM - WEDNESDAY 17TH OCTOBER 
This a meeting for parent reps to attend to ask questions of the school and for them 
to discuss things with us.  If you have anything you wish to raise then get in touch 
with your parent rep once they are announced.   

 
 
 
 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  
 

Children not brought to appointment leaflet 

Please find attached for your information a leaflet recently produced by NHS West 

Hampshire Clinical Commissioning Group.  It explains the guidance that is followed 

when a child is not brought to a health appointment. The leaflet provides 

information for children, parent and carers. 

Local Safeguarding Board Team - Southampton City Council 
 
Free Emotional First Aid Course for Dads 
The Community Room, St James Park, St James Road, Shirley SO15 5SD 



  
Sessions and times: 
Introduction 3 October 6.30 – 7.30pm 
 
1.        10 October 6.15 – 10pm 
2.        17 October 6.15 – 10pm 
3.        24 October 6.15 – 10pm 
4.        31 October 6.15 – 10pm 
5.        7 November 6.15 – 10pm 
6.        14 November 6.15 – 10pm  
 
The aim of the course is to help show you how you can become more aware of your 
emotional wellbeing, grow in confidence and find healthier solutions to the anxieties 
and worries that we all face.   
The course is free to attend. Snacks included. 
It is essential that you attend every session. 
For more information contact Marina on 023 8078 7638 or send her an email. 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Amanda Hunt 
Administration Officer 


